
 
 

 
The County of Orange Social Services Agency (SSA) provides Adult Services, Assistance Programs, Public Health Insurance, Children & Family Services 
and Family Self-Sufficiency programs to the County’s residents. SSA employs over 4,400 staff across Orange County. For more information, visit us at 

http://ssa.ocgov.com/. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      Contact:  

Jamie Cargo 

ssacomm@ssa.ocgov.com   

  

 

Cypress Regional Center Closing Permanently 
 

Clients encouraged to use alternative access points for services 
 

Orange County, Calif. (August 3, 2023) – The County of Orange Social Services Agency (SSA) announced 

today that its Cypress Regional Center at 6100 Chip Ave. will not reopen. The office first closed for repairs 

in late 2022. 

Clients can continue to contact their assigned case worker or obtain services through: 

• BenefitsCal.com, the new statewide portal to apply for and check on benefits, 

• SSA’s Call Center at (800) 281-9799, available from 6:30 a.m. to 8 p.m. Monday through Friday, or 

• Other SSA offices: https://www.ssa.ocgov.com/about-us/office-locations/office-location-list. 

For additional information on SSA programs, visit: www.ssa.ocgov.com. 
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